H. W. ETZ, JR. PHONES
BOX 992 52302
ROSWELL, NEW MEXICD 428

Julg 7th I956,

0il Conservation Commission.
Carper Bldg,

Artesia N.M, Attn,
Gentlemens Mr.L.A.Hanson,
Supervisor,

Your letter of June 30th,I956 of refusal to approve new location in
center of th- SWiNE} Sec,27 I35, 24E,is not according to the under -
standing we Had in your office after the the survey showed the old
Warmen well on the wrong forty.

Due to that fact and according to my under-standing you would ask
Mr.Ward to transfer the bond in my name,not Etz Bros,to cover the

work we ha® <tarted on the clean~out of the Warmen # I.

At that time I also explained that my Brothers hdd sold their interest
in the deal and H.W.%tz was owner and operator,therefore I presumed
the plugging bond was already in order for this location,as we had
abanderied and plugged the old well on the same forty,

I feel that the one bond should be sufficent to this particular well
as you know we lost quite a sum of money in our failure to get to bote
oom In the old well,

If do not con-cur on the under=-standing that ~1s set out in this
letter,please check and see whefther or not the approval on the old
Warmen #I was approved after survey was made,I could be mistaken,
Thanking you your past courtisies and co-operation. I am,

Yours very truly,




